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Safeguarding is EVERYONE’S 
responsibility
If you have any concerns regarding the 
safety or welfare of any child, please 
contact Nerys, Taylor, our Designated 
Safeguarding Leads, in confidence. 
Please visit our website for further 
information about safeguarding.

Our Designated Safeguarding Leads (DSLs)

Taylor-Lee 
Sketchley

Deputy DSL

Nerys Evans
Lead DSL

Dates for your diary
• Monday 25th August – Summer Bank Holiday (Nursery CLOSED)
• Monday 1st September- Autumn Term 2025 Begins
• Monday 8th September- Funded Sessions Resume

Happy birthday to children celebrating in August! 

Reminders
• Please remember to pack named sun hats and lots of spare clothes 

(including socks!) during the summer term.
• We will provide Morrisons SPF 50 suncream as usual, if you wish to 

provide alternative suncream please inform the office.

Summer Holidays
Please email the office staff with any dates for holidays over the 
summer, or log dates straight onto the FAMLY app.

Isaac                                  Wilfred                                  Ted

https://www.bluebellwoodsdaynursery.com/policies-procedures/


   Teachable Moments…

Our Education Programme
 We offer a rich curriculum 
that promotes the EYFS 
areas of learning and 
development, supports 
children’s cultural capital 
and captures interests in 
the present moment.

Our approach
We offer an engaging 
environment with materials 
that will excite and intrigue 
the children, allowing 
learning to take place 
through child-initiated play. 
This is a fun and relaxed 
way for children to learn 
and make progress. We find 
that by using this approach, 
children and practitioners 
are more enthusiastic, 
engaged, relaxed and form 
strong relationships. Our 
practitioners carefully 
observe children and 
opportunities to seize the 
moment of children’s 
interests. These are called 
‘teachable moments’.



   Police Visit!

We had a special visit from our local police officers who spent some 
time teaching the children all about what the police do, the equipment 
they use and how to contact the police. 

The children had the chance to try 
out some uniform and even put 

some handcuffs on the staff!



Following this, the children have enjoyed 
extending their learning by talking about the 
visit at circle time, engaging in police role 
play, colouring in police pictures and 
obtaining their very own fingerprints!

We spent lots of time 
exploring the van; the 
children were able to 
turn on the lights and 
sound the siren which 
was very exciting!

We spoke about safety and how to stay safe 
in public. 



     Graduation 2025!

Congratulations to all the children 
graduating from Blue Bell Woods this year.; 
We wish you all the best for your next big 
adventure!

Willow Ruhani Amellio Ekam

Charlie
Isla-Lily William Sahara

Blake Leo Lorcan

Remy
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